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Please do not reauthorize the spreading of biosolids on farm and forest land in Mills Canyon. It is
unjust and irresponsible to apply poorly studied, poorly tested for chemicals such as PFAS and
pharmaceutical metabolites on our state's precious lands. Particularly given that the EPA has
documented toxicity in similar sewage by-products, this is a regressive and short-sighted plan to
deal with Washington's sewage waste.


